

## CARPENTARIA SHIRE

Ontback by the Sea®

## \*\* UPDATE \*\*

## RESCHEDULED MANDATORY CONTRACT BRIEFING WET HIRE PLANT TENDERS

Due to the ongoing flooding and subsequent road closures caused by Tropical Cyclone Imogen, the mandatory Contract Briefing has been rescheduled to Friday 22 January at 10:00am. Council appreciates your understanding during this time and will continue to monitor the river heights leading up to the meeting

## A MANDATORY TENDER BRIEFING WILL BE HELD AT THE NORMANTON SHIRE HALL ON FRIDAY 22 JANUARY 2021 AT 10:00AM

If you have further enquiries, please contact Council's Senior Procurement Officer, Mrs Nicole Jones on (07) 47452 200.

Mark Crawley

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

12 January 2021

04-2021

29-33 Haig Street PO Box 31 NORMANTON QLD 4890

Ph: (07) 4745 2200